
Special Board Meeting 

  

The Peru School Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, September 21st at 

3:30 PM in the High School Community Room.  It is anticipated that the Board will almost 

immediately convene in Executive Session to discuss current litigation and the employment history 

of particular person(s).  At this time, no other District business is anticipated for this meeting. 

  

The agenda will be available on the District’s website (perucsd.org). 

  

The meeting is open to the public and all current District, State and Federal COVID-19 safety 

procedures and protocols will be followed.  The public may only view the brief open/public 

sessions of the meeting.  Executive Session is not available for viewing/attendance. 

  

Thank you. 
 

http://perucsd.org/

